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PRESS STATEMENT

TO ALL MEDIA HOUSES
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

NAPSA HAS NOT PURCHASED CHRISMAR HOTEL

(Wednesday, 2 December 2020 - Lusaka) The National Pension Scheme Authority
wishes to dispel the story that appeared in yesterday’s edition of the News Diggers
newspaper headlined: “NAPSA goes ahead to buy Chrismar Hotel".

We would like to inform members of the public that the said purchase has not taken place
and will not take place. Harberton Limited, the proprietors of Chrismar hotel, have been
duly informed about this development.

The allegations are therefore false and must be disregarded.

Issued by

Cephas Sinyangwe

Head Corporate Affairs

National Pension Scheme Authority
Email: sinyangwece@napsa.co.zm
Telephone: +260211395000
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Be smart, secure your future



